
                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   Principal’s Report ~ Milly Stone   

Well done Dural for remembering to wear your full school uniform for 
school photos yesterday. You all looked amazing and thank you to Miss 
Ridley for organising the day. 
 

Congratulations 
Hannah Doherty in 6H was shortlisted for the 2020 ‘My Place’ writing 
competition, there were 3,200 entries. Great achievement! 
 

Courtesy to our Neighbours 
PLEASE be considerate of our neighbours and their property. It is not 
acceptable to park in their driveways, across their driveways or even 
drive across the front grass area of their property. Several neighbours 
have complained to me about the rudeness of some of our parents. 
Consider if it was happening to your property every day, how would you 
feel? 
 

Sausage Sizzle 
Please remember to order your sausage sizzle. Don’t forget to use the pre-
order form that was sent home earlier this term. Order close on 
Wednesday 23 September. No late orders can be accepted! 
 

Last Day of Term 3 
The last day of this term is Friday 25 September. Students return on 
Monday 12 October. Students return in Term 4 wearing their full summer 
uniform. 
 

Book Parade 
We are holding our book parade on Tuesday 13 October. Refer to 
information on Page 2.   
 

Virtual Art Show 
The children are working very hard on their amazing art work for our first 
ever virtual art show. The date for this is to be advised. Keep reading the 
newsletter to find out when it will be on! 
 

Kindergarten Enrolments 
Applications to enrol for Kindergarten at Dural Public School in 2021 are 
now open. If you, or someone that you know, is looking to enrol a child 
into Kindergarten next year, enrolment forms can be lodged online. 
If possible, parents are asked to use the online enrolment system. At this 
stage, the online system will only accept enrolment applications from ‘in-
area’ families. Paper applications are also available, and can be lodged, at 
the front office. 
 
 

DATES 

TO 

REMEMBER 
 

THIS 
WEEK 

AT DURAL 
 

FRI 18 SEP 
 

MON 21 SEP 
Kindy to Field of 

Mars 
Yr 5 Burn 

Bright 
 

TUE 22 SEP 
 

WED 23 SEP 

12pm Closing 
Date for 

Sausage Sizzle 
Orders 

 
THU 24 SEP 

 
FRI 25 SEP 

Sausage 

Sizzle 
Last Day of 

Term 3 
 

MON 12 OCT 

First Day of 
Term 4 

 
TUE 13 OCT 

Book Week 
Parade 

 

 

Dural Public School   

Newsletter  

17th September 2020 ~ TERM 3, WEEK 9 
622 Old Northern Rd,                                                       
DURAL NSW 2158      Email: dural-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 9651 1164   Fax: 9651 4172                            Webpage: https://dural-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

mailto:dural-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://dural-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

` 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

                                                

  The Dural Diamonds 
                     Respect Responsibility Success 
                           Congratulations  
                 to our Diamond Pin Students 

BLUE RED GREEN 

Taylah B         KC 

Clementine S  KC 

Shitong J         KC 

Grace C          KC 

Olivia W         KC 

Lachlan N       KC 

Cobie T           KC 

Hudson S        2M 
 

Gabriella H     1P 

Isabella Z        1P 

Claire L          5B 
 

 

PINK ORANGE YELLOW 

Tijana F           6H 

Luka J              3R 
 

Daniella C       4S 

Hazel C-W     2C 
 

Angelo C-L       4F 

Jake A               4F 

Sophia A           4S 
 

WHITE DOUBLE BLUE DOUBLE RED 

Matthew W      4F 

Andrew O        4S 
 

 
 

 

DOUBLE GREEN DOUBLE PINK DOUBLE ORANGE 

Damon T         5D 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

- Strive for Success - 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Book Week Parade 2020 
Dear Parents, 
Dural Public School will be holding a K-6 Book 
Week Character Parade on Tuesday 13 October, 
Week 1, Term 4. Sadly, this year parents will not be 
able to attend but photos will be published on Class 
Dojo. 
 

Students will come dressed in their costumes and 
stay in them for the remainder of the day. Children 
need to be comfortable. For safety reasons, they 
need to wear sports shoes, school shoes or 
enclosed foot ware. An option for those children 
who do not wish to dress up is to wear mufti and 
create a sandwich board depicting a 
picture/drawing/painting/image of their 
favourite book character or book. 
 

Costumes do not need to be lavish and we don’t 
expect you to spend a lot of money on them. It is 
meant to be a fun activity where children can share 
their favourite books with each other. It would be 
great if the children brought their favourite book 
with them. 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Moore 
Librarian 
 



                 

 

 

  

CANTEEN 
Friendly reminder that orders for the End of 

Term Sausage Sizzle are required by midday 

next Wednesday. Orders can be placed via 

Flexischools or using the order form sent 

home with students. The canteen has spare 

order forms if required. 

  

Unfortunately our supplier has advised that 

the Apple Blackcurrant Juice Bomb is 

currently out of stock however Apple 

Raspberry has been ordered as a replacement 

as well as Grape for now, which we are sure 

will be just as popular! Same with Blue Sour 

Raspberry TNTs which are currently out of 

stock and have been replaced with 

Strawberry. 

  

In Term 4 we are happy to announce the 

introduction of a new lunch time item – Beef 

Nachos! They look and taste absolutely 

delicious! 

  

Applications for Term 4 Canteen Monitor 

positions are due this week, thank you to Year 

6 students who have already submitted an 

application. 

  

Volunteers for the coming week: 

  

Fri 18.9 – Narelle Dearden, Rian Sheehan 

(Canteen Monitors Charlotte & Ananya) 

Mon 21.9 – Karen Liddell 

Wed 23.9 – Caroline Lynch, Christine Barakat 

Fri 25.9 – Selina Mate, Sarah Tooke, Maria 

Giuffre 

  

Thank you to all our wonderful volunteers! 

  

Shelley & Clancy 

  

  

 

 
 

What a wonderful week it was in OOSH. We 
decided that in vacation care, it would be a fun 
venture to make kites and this excited the 
children in thinking that they would be able to 
fly their very own kites. On Monday and 
Tuesday the children also got involved in 
making paper aeroplanes again. There were 
small ones, ones that had special wings, ones 
that could fly and some that didn’t but 
everyone had so much fun. 
Please be mindful that the vacation is fast 
approaching so if you haven’t already, please 
make sure you book your children in to 
Vacation Care on the days you require via my 
family lounge. It is sure to be another fun 
vacation care. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 

www.poolsmart.com.au 

 

 

 
                                                       ‘Custom Designed  

                                                        Luxury Homes' 

                                                       Ph - 9651 6290   

www.Balmoralhomes.com.au 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                        

 
 

 
 

 

SYDNEY TIMBER SUPPLIES 
 

IF IT’S TIMBER YOU WANT WE CAN 

HELP!!! 

WE SUPPLY DECKING, FLOORING, 

PERGOLAS & FENCING 
www.sydneytimbersupplies.com.au 

 

9651-1011                             9651-1335 
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